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Allegra is going on holidays from 22 July to 22 August. We’re happy to continue
receiving all your suggestions and submissions while on leave, but are unlikely to
respond before 22 August.

https://allegralaboratory.net/allegra_summerbreak/
mailto:submissions@allegralaboratory.net
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In the meantime, we wish you all a proper slowdown over this summer. This has
been a trying year for all of us, and we hope you will be able to take a real break.

Enjoy your #Summerbreak!
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